

January 23, 2022

Community and Protective Services Committee Members

Via email: CPSC@london.ca
Cc: mcassidy@london.ca

Re: Request for Delegation Status

Dear Community and Protective Services Committee Members,

Mission Services of London (MSL) is requesting delegation status at the February 1, 2022 Community and Protective Services Committee (CPSC) meeting. The purpose of this request is to provide the Committee with a report and observations regarding the following three topics.

- 1. Recommendations before the committee from Housing Stability Services
- 2. Context for current housing issues
- 3. Suggestions for consideration

We look forward to sharing information for consideration by the CPSC and Council.

Sincerely,

Peter/Rozeluk
Executive Director